 
P.S. 170 The Ralph A. Fabrizio School 
PTA Meeting
Wednesday, November 21, 2018 -9:00am




Agenda
Opening Announcement

PTA Executive Board member Dragalina thanked families for supporting the school. Pumpkin Patch and Picture Day was a success. Families should be receiving their picture packages by first week in December. 
Upcoming fundraisers: 

Picture Retake Day 
· Thursday, December 6, 2018
· Smencil Sale – December 7, 2018 – all three lunch periods

School Leadership Announcements
Lynne Yabroudi updated families regarding the STEM afterschool program and social emotional learning. Informed parent about vacancies in the school leadership team. 

Principals’ Announcements
Tony Wu
Thanked parents for support and turnout. Informed parents about afterschool programs. Programs will begin next week and students have been selected. Presented award to those students who were star writers for receiving a 4 on their state writing test. 

Ms. Sainz introduced the 2nd grade assembly 
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